
Flint Safe Drinking Water Task Force – Use of Widemouthed Bottles 
 
This response is intended to identify how the comments received from the Flint Safe 
Drinking Water Task Force have been addressed. 
 
Michigan has moved to the use of widemouthed 1-liter sample bottes for the analysis of 
any lead water sample taken from a home and for the Lead and Copper Rule 
compliance monitoring program. 
 


